



3 0 JAN 2017

Pamela Absolum fyi-request-5292-21ee7808@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Pamela

Thank you for your email of 28 January 2017 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following information:

 The Specialists Advisors' Report prepared by Bev Moore which lead to the sacking of the newly democratic Board of Trustees. 2014.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

Your request is more closely connected with the functions of Rangiora High School. For this reason, I am transferring your request in its entirety to the appointed Commissioner under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom

Group Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services